
summer.  Take care un-

til then.  

              Priscilla 

          

 

 

 

Hi Ladies.   

Hope everyone has had 

a great summer and en-

joyed family and fun 

times.  We are soon to 

start our new season of 

meetings and activities 

that will be fun and en-

joyable for all.  Our first 

meeting will be Thurs-

day, October 1 at 12 

noon and will be a pot-

luck luncheon, so please 

bring a dish to share.  I 

look forward to seeing 

each and everyone of 

you and share what you 

have done over the 
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October meeting 

Carolyn Benton is the 

chairperson, but she will 

need help as both Dor-

rie Larson and Joan 

Ranaldo  are under the 

weather. 

 
Everyone including our 

associates are asked to 

bring a covered dish to 

this meeting. 

 
Please give Carolyn a 

call to offer whatever 

assistance you can. 

 

 

Welcome back, mem-

bers. 

 
Our beginning meeting 

for the year will open at 

12 noon on October 1 

with a potluck lunch. 

The topic will be Educa-

tion with Kim Reading 

as our speaker. 

 

Victorian High Tea 
November 7, 2015 

2:00 PM 
Doors open 1:15 PM 



Love and Hugs 

Hello Everyone, 

 
Welcome back!  Here 

are our September and 

October birthdays: 

September 

20 Marion Raymer 

October 

  7  JJ Miller 

19  Joan LaFleur 

30 Grace Fallacaro 

Joan Ranaldo has had 

trouble walking lately 

so she is spending 

some time in a Thera-

peutic Nursing Home 

in Deland.  Get well 

soon, Joan. 

 
Dorrie Larson is home 

from the Orange City 

Nursing and Rehab 

Center after spending 

four weeks there. She 

had fallen and injured 

her knee and some 

ribs.  Welcome home, 

Dorrie. 

 
Take care and God 

bless. 

 Genie 
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Notes from the First Vice President 

Thanks to everyone 

who helped spread the 

word and get us our 

1 0 0 +  F a c e b o o k 

likes!  We are now at 

107. Please remember 

to stop into the page 

and post any happen-

ings you know of 

around our town.  If 

you have information, 

pictures or events to 

post on the website, 

please send them by 

your favorite method 

to me.  I look forward 

to seeing all of your 

smiling faces at our Oc-

tober meeting.  Here’s 

an inspirational quote:  

“Life is too short and it 

us up to you to make it 

sweet!” –Sarah Louise 

Delany 

  

  Laura 

 

Several of our ladies 

met with Julia George, 

our District 6 Director,  

to learn more about 

the Report Writing 

function that provides 

GFWC with informa-
tion about how our 

club spends its time in 

the community. Thank 

you Julia. 

Report Writing 



Page 3 Volume 3, Issue 5 

Greetings VIA Ladies,  

 

The time is drawing 

near for your first La-

dies’ Victorian  High 

Tea fund raiser.  One 

month away and your 
Tea Committee and 

Board have been work-

ing very hard all sum-

mer  making prepara-

tions, forms, favors, 

tickets, contacts, and 

much more for you to 

have a FUN  AFTER-

N O O N  a t  t h i s 

Tea.  The Caterer is 

going out of her way to 

make this event memo-

rable for every-

one.  NOW it is up to 
you to help make it a 

big success.  At our  

October 1st meeting, 

please support this 

event with a check 

made out to VIA, Inc. 

or Cash in the amount 

of $21.00 per person. I 

will have a table selling 

the tickets, and we need 

your total support.  It 

will take all of us to 

make this a successful 

fund raiser.  Thanking 
each and everyone of 

you. 

 

In VIA Friendship, 
 

  JJ 

Victorian Tea 

Little by little time goes by. 

Short if you laugh and long if you sigh. 

As the New Program Year Begins... 

How about making a 

resolution to bring any 

(or all) of the following 

items to our VIA meet-

ings? 

 

To Each Meeting: 

Guests who may be po-

tential members! 

Tab tops from soda 

cans, fruit cans, etc. 

Education labels from 

General Mills box tops 

and Kleenex boxes 

Campbell Soup labels 

for education 

Magazines to share and/

or suitable for nursing 

homes For nursing 

homes, the magazines 

should not be over a 

year old (except Na-

tional Geographic) and 

not Reader’s Digest 

regular print (large print 

is okay). 

Product coupons for 

Majestic Oaks 

Eye glasses for Ethiopia 

Leftover or old medica-

tions (One of our mem-

bers will take them to 

the City disposal bin.) 

 
Bringing these items is a 

huge help for our vari-

ous projects. 
 

  Joan 
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Remember to bring all 

the hours you have ac-

cumulated this summer 

to the October Meet-

ing.  Hours spent work-

ing on the Victorian Tea 

should also be re-

corded.   
 
  Joan              

Volunteer Hours 

W
isd

om
 

and 

 

H
um

or  

Autumn is a second spring when 
every leaf is a flower. 

    -  Albert Camus 

Autumn is a season for big decisions -- like 

whether or not it's too late to start spring     

cleaning. 

Autumn -- time to drag out your winter 
clothes and see what kind of summer fun 

the moths had. 
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Summer Activities at VIA 

Vignettes from our  

Summer BBQ 

The May meeting was held at 

Gemini Springs State Park with 

pot luck picnic.  It was a glorious 

day to enjoy this lovely park. 

If there is one thing that the Orange 

City Woman’s Club excels at, it is 

providing food for an event.  They 

out did themselves at the May picnic 

meeting. 
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hosted by the GFWC Eau 

Gallie Woman’s Club.  

Election of the new Dis-

trict 6 Director will take 

The GFWC District 6 

Annual meeting will be 

held in Melbourne on 

November 6th from 9:00 

am to 2:00 pm.  It is being 

place. Currently there is 

one candidate,  Rebecca 

Castillo from Satellite 

Beach Woman’s Club. 

GFWC News 

Unity in Diversity 

We’re on the Web 

gfwcorangecity.org 

Organized May 15, 1894 

 
Purpose: To operate 

exclusively to unite 

women and to promote 

their common interest in 

charitable and educa-

tional projects. 

 
 

Event Calendar 

Check out our website — gfwcorangecity.org 

September  

 30  -  1:30 pm  -  Board meeting, Albertus Cottage 

October 

            1  - 12 noon  General Meeting  -  Potluck Luncheon 

November 

             6  -  District 6 Annual Meeting  -   Eau Gallie Woman’s Club 

   7  -  Victorian High Tea         


